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Health Minister commemorates International Nurses Day at Steve Biko Hospital 
 

Pretoria: Minister of Health, Dr Joe Phaahla will today (Thursday, 12 May 2022) in the 
afternoon join scores of nurses and other healthcare workers at Steve Biko Academic 
Hospital, in Tshwane in commemorating the International Nurses Day. 
 
This important day in nursing profession is celebrated to recognize all nurses for their dedication 

and hardwork, especially during the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. Minister Phaahla will use this 

opportunity to pay tribute to all nurses who passed on in the line of duty while trying to save the 

lives. Nurses are play an essential role in our health system. 

 
 
Details of the event are as follows: 
 
Date: Thursday, 12 May 2022 
Time: 15h00   
Venue:  Steve Biko Academic Hospital 
 
For media enquiries, please contact: 
 

Foster Mohale 
Director Media Relations 
National Health Department 
Cell: 072 4323792 
Foster.mohale@health.gov.za   
 

Doctor Tshwale 
MLO - Health Minister 
National Health Department 
Cell: 063 657 8487/ 
Doctor.tshwale@health.gov.za  
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